
 
 
December 3, 2015 
 
Brandon Hurley, Chairman 
Texas Low-Level Radioactive Waste Disposal Compact Commission 
333 Guadalupe St., #3-240 
Austin, TX  78701 
 
Re:  Export Permits 
 
Dear Mr. Hurley, 
 
Please find Export permits for both the Texas A&M University Environmental Health and Safety 
Office and the Texas A&M University Nuclear Science Center.   The one for the Health and 
Safety is a recent waste stream, while the Nuclear Science Center is for waste that was 
previously approved in 2015 but not shipped. 
 
This waste will be sent for incineration at the licensed facility here in Oak Ridge, Tennessee with 
any ash shipped to the Clive, Utah burial site. 
 
Feel to contact me with any questions regarding this amendment. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
John McCormick 






















	Bionomics 2016 Texas A&M Export request
	TAMU Export 2016
	TAMU NSC 2016 Export

